Latex Sensitivity/Allergy

The following constitutes agreement betwesn the Depertment of Veterans Affairs
and the AFGE National VA councll regarding VA Directive 7701, Latex
Sensitivity/Allergy.

1. If an employee is allergic to latex, he/she will be provided appropriate
equipment to allow them to da their job,

2. Management at the facility level will provide a copy of this MOU to the local
president upon receipt.
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